
 
 
Pumpkin Patch Party! 
October 31, 6:30 P.M.—8:30 P.M. 

Yeeeeeeeeeah! It’s time to get 
out your country finery. We are 
gonna have us a party in the 
Pumpkin Patch! All boys and girls 
are invited to come and share in 
the fun! 

The theme is a country fair 
with games for all ages and skill 
levels, storytellers, refreshments, 
clowns, face painting, and more, Come dressed as a farmer, 
cowboy/girl, produce, livestock, etc. Be creative! Other costumes 
will be welcome as long as they are appropriate for the evening, 
Devils, ghosts, witches, monsters, and other seemingly evil or 
violent characters are inappropriate and will not be welcome. 

Admission is one factory-sealed bag of individually 
wrapped candies per family. 

In a day and age when occultic influences are on the rise and 
the public safety of children must be taken seriously, the 
children’s ministry of Park Chapel wishes to provide a joyful 
alternative to the traditional celebration of Halloween. 
 
Pumpkin Patch Party Workers Needed! 

Will you be a partner with the children’s ministry in this 
event? We need workers to staff the game booths, help with setup 
and cleanup, assist with food, serve as greeters at the door, help 
secure small prizes as giveaways (promotional items, “french fry 
cards,” pencils, etc.), and to pray for the impact of this event. 

Sign-up sheets will be in the Sunday bulletin and also at a 
table in the Gathering Place. 

Unsung Heroes 

There is a group of people it is very 
easy to forget about unless they are not 
there. They are the children’s workers , 
Each Sunday, these men, women, and 
teens provide quality teaching and care 
for the children placed in their charge. 
From nursery to 5th graders  during 
Bible School and worship, they 
diligently strive to communicate God’s 
love through lessons, crafts, songs, 
drama, activities, and more. Parents, 
take a few moments over the next few 
weeks to stop and let them know how 
much you appreciate their efforts. Not 
only do your children receive first-class 
care, but these workers provide the 
freedom you and others need to learn and 
worship without distractions. 
 
Primary Believers/ 
PC K.I.D.S. 
Schedules/Medical Release Forms 

Make sure to pick up a fall schedule of 
the meetings and outings. You will find 
them on the Info Tower in the Gathering 
Place along with the medical release 
forms. Parents, please complete and 
turn in a medical form for your child/ 
children. We must have a current form 
on file for your children to go on our 
outings. 

 
Primary Believers/PC K.I.D.S. 
Off to a Great Start! 

Our fall program got off to a terrific  start with 90 1st through 
5th graders  there to make sure of it! Thanks to the 40 adults 
and teens  who staffed the games, prepared the food, handled 
registrations, and made it all work 

 
 
Special thanks to Becky Hall, Pam Sever, and Joyce West for 
coordinating and recruiting the workers, to the Fraternal Order of Police 
for the use of the dunking tank, and to the Greenfield Fire Department for 
filling the tank. 
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